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SCOPE AND SEQUENCE FOR COMPLETION 

 
Students have 3 years to complete their Graduation Transitions.  During that time three 
components focusing on Personal Health, Community Connections and Career & Life must be 
completed.    
 
This process starts in Planning 10 and is completed in Grade 12 with the Exit Interview.  In 
order to help students to achieve this we have put in place a scope and sequence for its 
completion. This chart will help to ensure that students have completed the aspects necessary 
and will be the basis for a comment on their progress that must be given on a report card in 
Grade 11.   

SCOPE AND SEQUENCE FOR COMPLETION 
 

Grade 10 – Planning 10 
By the end of Grade 10 students should have completed a minimum of the following: 

 Career Research Project 

 Financial Plan 

 Health Project 

 Graduation Planner  

 Summary (Prep for Capstone) 

 Personal Healthy Living Plan 

 Log of 150 minutes per week moderate to  
              vigorous physical activity 

 Resume, Cover Letter 

 Worksafe Unit- 80% on exam 

 

Grade 11 
By the end of Grade 11 students should have completed a minimum of the following: 

 Log of 150 minutes per week  
moderate to vigorous physical  
activity 

 30 hours work experience or   
      community experience 
 

 

Grade 12 
By the end of Grade 12 students should have completed a minimum of the following: 

 Log of 150 minutes per week moderate   
 to vigorous physical activity 

 updated resume 

 Exit Interview  - March 6(PM) or April 26(AM),2018 
 Grade 12 Transition Plan (with Attachments –  

                  DUE January 12th ,2017) 

    

                                    

Students planning on completing components of Graduation Transitions in various classes in 
their grade 12 year must be aware that the completion must be done before they participate in 
the Student Led Interview.  Completion of a component cannot rely on the completion of a 
course because the Exit Interview will take place before the end of Grade 12 and their course 
work does not end until June of their Grade 12 year.  If you have any questions please see  

 
Mrs. Deitch - Room 218 (mornings) or Career Centre (afternoons)  

email Anne.Deitch@sd41.bc.ca 
 


